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October 2020 
 
 
Dear Parent(s)/Guardian(s), 
 
Parent-Teacher Conferences are scheduled for Thursday, October 29, 2020 4 p.m. – 9 p.m.  This is a great 
opportunity to meet with your child’s teachers for ten-minute conferences. 

The district has introduced an intuitive and easy to use online parent-teacher scheduler.  This means parents 
and teachers will be able to meet remotely via a web browser on their laptop, tablet or smart phone. The 
scheduler allows you to choose your own video appointment times with teachers and then receive an email 
confirming your appointments.  We are confident this will be an improvement to the previous system and 
welcome any feedback. 

The online appointment system will open at 12:01 a.m. on Monday, October 12, 2020 through 11:59 p.m. on 
Sunday, October 25, 2020.  You may access the online scheduling system at any time of the day or night 
within this registration window. 
 
Please visit our website http://eghs.d214.org, click on “Trending @ EGHS”, then click on “Parent-Teacher 
Conferences”.  You can also go straight to the website https://eghs.meettheteacher.com/ to book your 
appointments.  A short guide on how to add appointments is included with this letter.  You will need the 
following information to schedule your child’s individual conferences: 
 

Parent Full Name 
Parent Email Address 

Student Full Name 
Student Date of Birth 

 
We suggest that you identify 2-4 classes that you consider priority conferences and schedule those, though you 
may make appointments with as many or as few teachers as you wish.  Keep in mind that in some instances, 
ten-minute conferences are not adequate.  If you find yourself in that situation, you may make an appointment 
with the teacher for a follow-up conference.  You may also email or contact a staff member at any time 
throughout the school year. 
 
It would be very helpful if you can have your own adult English-speaking translator if you need one.  If you have 
any questions related to Parent-Teacher Conferences, please feel free to reach out directly to Mrs. Cruz-Gully 
847-718-4413.  For Spanish related questions please contact Mrs. Ramirez 847-718-4778. 
 
Best Regards, 
 

 
 
Arturo Senteno 
Associate Principal of Instruction 
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octubre 2020 
 

Estimado Padre/Guardián, 
 

Las conferencias de padres y maestros están programadas para el jueves 29 de octubre del 2020 de las 4 p.m. - 9 
p.m. Esta es una gran oportunidad para reunirse con los maestros de su hijo para una conferencia de diez minutos. 
 

El distrito ha introducido un programador de citas en línea para padres y maestros fácil de usar. Esto significa que 
los padres y maestros podrán reunirse de forma remota a través de un navegador en la web en su computadora 
portátil, tableta o teléfono inteligente. El programador le permite elegir sus propios horarios de citas por video con los 
maestros y luego recibir un correo electrónico confirmando las citas que eligió. Estamos seguros de que será una 
mejora del sistema anterior y agradecemos cualquier comentario. 
 

El sistema de citas en línea se abrirá a las 12:01 a.m. del lunes 12 de octubre del 2020 hasta las 11:59 p.m. el 
domingo 25 de octubre de 2020. Puede acceder al sistema de programación en línea en cualquier momento del 
día o de la noche dentro de esta ventana de tiempo. 
 

Visite nuestro sitio web http://eghs.d214.org, haga clic en "Trending @ EGHS", luego haga clic en "Conferencias 
de padres y maestros". También puede ir directamente al sitio web https://eghs.meettheteacher.com/ para 
reservar sus citas. Con esta carta se incluye una breve guía sobre cómo agregar citas. Necesitará la siguiente 
información para programar las conferencias individuales de su hijo: 
 

Nombre completo del padre/madre 
Correo electrónico del padre/madre 

Nombre completo el estudiante 
Fecha de nacimiento del estudiante 

 
Sugerimos que identifique de 2 a 4 clases que considere conferencias prioritarias y las programe, aunque puede 
programar citas con los maestros que desee. Tenga en cuenta que, en algunos casos, las conferencias de diez 
minutos no son adecuadas. Si se encuentra en esa situación, puede hacer una cita con el maestro para una 
conferencia de seguimiento. También puede enviar un correo electrónico o contactar a un miembro del personal en 
cualquier momento durante el año escolar. 
 

Seria muy útil si usted puede tener su propio traductor adulto de habla inglesa con usted.  Si tiene alguna pregunta 
relacionada con las conferencias de padres y maestros, no dude en comunicarse directamente con la Sra. Cruz-
Gully 847-718-4413. Para preguntas relacionadas en español, comuníquese con la Sra. Ramírez 847-718-4778. 
 

Atentamente, 

 
 
Arturo Senteno 
Director Asociado de Instrucción 
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ELK GROVE HIGH SCHOOL 
2020 ADVANCED PLACEMENT SCHOLARS  

	
National	Scholars:		Granted	to	students	in	the	United	States	who	receive	an	average	score	of	at	
least	4	on	all	AP	Exams	taken,	and	scores	of	4	or	higher	on	eight	or	more	of	these	exams.	
	
Christopher	George	
Jakub	Hojsan	
John	Kucharewicz	
Maximino	Martinez	
Anna	Mayschak	

Sarah	McNamara	
Noah	Morton	
James	Pasterski	
Kunal	Patel	
	

Katia	Pendowski	
Neil	Rasmussen	
Nicolas	Rojas-Rodriguez	
Tetyana	Stayura	

	
	
Scholars	with	Distinction:		Granted	to	students	who	receive	an	average	score	of	at	least	3.5	on	all	
AP	Exams	taken,	and	scores	of	3	or	higher	on	five	or	more	of	these	exams.	
	

Tyler	Adreani	
Kaylyn	Ahn	
Ryan	Allegretti	
Mario	Almaguer	
Om	Bhatt	
Brayden	Bobowski	
Madeleine	Britto	
Jackelyn	Campos	
Aidan	Cashman	
Alexis	Chagoya	
Grace	Cloherty	
Alysa	Cobb	
Cory	Dewitt	
	
	

Natalie	Dimov	
Nora	Duffy	
Karah	Allisohn	Estillore	
Christopher	George	
Emma	Halfman	
Bryce	Hennig	
Jakub	Hojsan	
Benjamin	Jablonski	
Danielle	Jasinski	
Susan	Johnson	
Michael	Kajiwara	
Sandra	Kowalik	
John	Kucharewicz	
	
	

Morgan	Leach	
Ryan	Christopher	Libiano	
Maximino	Martinez	
Anna	Mayschak	
Gavin	Mccorry	
Sarah	Mcnamara	
Noah	Morton	
Shazia	Najeeb	
James	Pasterski	
Kesha	Patel	
Kunal	Patel	
Caleigh	Pelrine	
Katia	Pendowski	
	
	

Aliyah	Philip	
Neil	Rasmussen	
Miguel	Reyes	
Nicolas	Rojas-Rodriguez	
Angelica	Lenelle	Santelices	
Izabella	Soswa	
Andrew	Sprenger	
Tetyana	Stayura	
Julia	Szynal	
Samantha	Wadas	
Natalie	Wlodarz	
Alex	Wojtowicz	
Thomas	Youhn	
Lillie	Zahn	

Scholars	with	Honor:		Granted	to	students	who	receive	an	average	score	of	at	least	3.25	on	all	AP	
Exams	taken,	and	scores	of	3	or	higher	on	four	or	more	of	these
	exams.	
	

	
	

	

Mariano	Alanis	
Richard	Belmonte	
Emma	Cady-Underwood	
Henry	Davenport	
Evita	Ferrari	
Julia	Filipowska	
Dominic	Fosco	
Natalia	Garcia	

Joseph	Gaskill	
Payton	Gryzik	
Michael	Hadler	
Nikhil	Jacob	
Alexa	Joshi	
Alexis	Mahoney	
Karolina	Maksymowicz	
Adam	Malmstrom	

Georgeena	Mathai	
Mikaela	Orbe	
Riya	Patel	
Bethany	Remian	
Carter	Selig	
Maria	Sirakova	
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ELK GROVE HIGH SCHOOL 
2020 ADVANCED PLACEMENT SCHOLARS  

	
Scholars:		Granted	to	students	who	receive	scores	of	3	or	higher	on	three	or	more	AP	Exams.	
	
Nathan	Ahn	
Colleen	Atonson	
Andrea	Bahena	
Claire	Blomquist	
Josephine	Carlson	
Salma	Causevic	
Julian	Cisneros	
Cameron	Cruse	
Katarzyna	Dabrowska	
Camille	Dolce	
Cinthia	Dominguez	
Stefan	Francis	Encina	
Jenna	Ethithara	
Zachary	Eugene	
Teodora	Evtimova	
Lizbeth	Flores	Aguilar	
Mary	Forster	
Kaitlyn	Frank	
Abigail	Franke	
Theodoros	Frentzas	
Dean	Fries	
Jon	Gallo	
Gianna	Geallis	
Varsha	George	
Mitchell	Goeringer	
David	Gora	
Autumn	Gouge	
Hailey	Gray	
Logan	Hammang	
Mohammed	Haq	
Shelby	Hurt	

Adam	Hussein	
Salam	Hussein	
Lizbeth	Jacobo	
Michael	Johnson	
Alexander	Kotsioris	
George	Kouvelis	
Rachel	Kriske	
Sabina	Kwiatkowska	
Karissa	Kwiatkowski	
Paige	Langston	
Raphael	Lausa	
Paolo	Losacco	
Jean	Vince	Sebast	Luis	
Abigail	Maciaszek	
Adam	Macro	
Colin	Mahoney	
Allison	Malartsik	
Luca	Marchetti	
Joseph	Martorano	
Michelle	Mathew	
Sophia	Mendez	
Milenko	Milicevic	
Marina	Mitrinovic	
Joseph	Mizialko	
Kayla	Montemayor	
Lenny	Ozaeta	
Hana	Park	
Aryan	Patel	
Harith	Patel	
Kunjal	Patel	
Vedant	Patel	

Vicky	Patel	
Yash	Patel	
Vanesa	Ramirez	
Gabriella	Reid	
Grace	Ritter	
Kaelyn	Rittle	
Kevin	Rodriguez	
Alfred	Sawyer	
Natasha	Mackenzie	Sevilla	
Ambiya	Shaikh	
Maia	Shelegeda	
Emily	Sitkowski	
Arisbel	Solis	
Rana	Soylu	
Makayla	Staszel-Terpstra	
Kate	Talens	
Kevin	Terranova	
Rodolfo	Torres	
Madelyn	Tosterud	
Alyssa	Trausch	
Brett	Ulreich	
Ryan	Ulreich	
Marcela	Velazco	
David	Villegas	
Ben	Vysnia	
Bernard	Joseph	Waters	
Mark	Wickstrom	
Ariel	Williams	
Eryk	Worek	

	
	
	
	

	
	
	
	

	
	

	

Congratulations
AP Scholars!
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EGHS	Students	Recognized	as	High	Achievers		
in	the	2020	National	Spanish	Exam		

	

Congratulations	to	Spanish	students	who	attained	national	recognition	for	excellent	performance	on	the	2020	National	Spanish	
Examinations,	conducted	this	past	March.	Students	from	Elk	Grove	High	School	earned	a	total	of	one	gold,	one	silver	and	9	bronze	
medals	along	with	30	honorable	mentions.		
	

“Attaining	a	medal	or	honorable	mention	for	any	student	on	the	National	Spanish	Examinations	is	very	prestigious,”	said	Kevin	
Cessna-Buscemi,	National	Director	of	the	Exams,	“because	the	exams	are	the	largest	of	their	kind	in	the	United	States	with	over	
140,000	students	registered	in	2020.”	
	

Students	 from	 Elk	 Grove	 High	 School	 have	 a	 long	 history	 of	 high	 achievement	 on	 these	 exams.	 	 The	 National	 Spanish	
Examinations	are	administered	each	year	in	grades	6	through	12,	and	are	sponsored	by	the	American	Association	of	Teachers	
of	Spanish	and	Portuguese	and	their	members	at	Elk	Grove	High	School.	  

CONGRATULATIONS	TO	THESE	STUDENTS	FOR	THEIR	OUTSTANDING	ACHIEVEMENT	
	

	 Gold	Medal	 Silver	
	 Enrique	Castrejón	(EPH4)	 Daniel	Salgado	Álvarez	(AP	Spanish	Literature)	

	

	 Bronze	 Honorable	Mention	
	 Samuel	Amado	(EPH3)	 Kaylyn	Ahn	(SP3)	
	 Sarah	Damdinbazar	(SP3)	 Emily	Calderon	(SP1)	
	 Yesenia	Dejesus	(EPH3)	 Adrian	Chairez	(EPH3)	
	 Karina	Lara	(EPH4)	 Luke	Crimmins	(SP3)	
	 Melanie		Martínez	(EPH4)	 Daphne	Elizalde	(EPH4)	 	
	 Jovanna	Mathai	(SP2)	 Andrew	Fisher	(SP2)	
	 Kunal	Patel	(AP	Spanish	Language	&	Culture)	 Karina	Flores	(EPH3)	
	 Shivam	Patel	(SP3)	 Sandra	García	(AP	Spanish	Language	&	Culture)	
	 Emerson	Quirino	(EPH3)	 Bethsabe	García	Rojas	(EPH3)	
	 	 Seth	Gore	(SP2)	
	 	 Aren	Hardy	(SP4)	
	 	 Ava	Hennig	(AP	Spanish)	
	 	 Bryan	Lazo	(EPH4)	 	 	

	 	 Catherine	Ligeza	(SP3)	
	 	 Karolina	Maksymowicz	(SP4)	  
  Maximino	Martinez	(SP3)	 
	 Estrella	Méndez	(EPH4)	 	 	 	 	
	 Ethen	Moyamakl	(SP2)	
	 Miguel	Murillo	(AP	Spanish)	
	 Kaitlyn	Nowack	(EPH3)	
	 Lenny	Ozaeta	(EPH4)	
	 Frida	Pérez	de	la	Cruz	(EPH3)	
	 Sayyid	Quadri	(SP1)	
	 Evelyn	Romero	(EPH3)	
	 Gabriel	Rosas	(EPH4)	
	 Gizelle	Salumbidez	(SP3)	
	 Aileen	Saucedo	(EPH4)	
	 Maria	Sirakova	(SP4)	
	 Michael	Uribe	(EPH3)	
	 Samantha	Wadas	(AP	Spanish	Language	&	Culture)	
 EPH = Spanish for Spanish Speakers                    
 SP = Honors Spanish # 

Congratulations 
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From the School Nurse......Laura Yamate

Meningitis	Vaccine	Requirements:	
	
Just	a	reminder	 that	all	 students	16	years	of	age	and	older	are	required	 to	
receive	a	meningitis	vaccine	prior	to	entering	12th	grade.		If	students	do	not	
provide	proof	of	having	received	a	meningitis	vaccine	by	the	date	indicated	
from	 the	 school	 district,	 the	 child	 can	 be	 excluded	 from	 school	 until	 the	
appropriate	documentation	is	received	by	our	school	health	office.		Students	
who	 have	 a	 medical,	 or	 other	 reason,	 for	 not	 receiving	 the	 vaccine	 must	
provide	documentation	to	the	health	office	indicating	the	exception.		

	
	
	

Ronald	McDonald	Medical	Van:	
	

Students	who	are	on	Medicaid	insurance	or	have	no	insurance	
coverage	are	eligible	to	participate	in	the		
Ronald	McDonald	Medical	Van	Service.	

	
This	service	is	sponsored	by	Advocate	Health	Care	and	dates	for	these	clinics	are	booked	throughout	
the	 school	 year	 at	 Elk	 Grove	 H.S.	 	 They	 provide	 sports	 physicals,	 school	 physicals	 and	
immunizations.		Please	contact	the	school	health	office	to	advise	if	you	would	like	to	participate	or	
if	you	would	like	to	receive	further	information.		
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Flu/Cold	Information:	
	

Influenza	(the	flu)	is	a	serious	illness.	Symptoms	can	include	sore	
throat,	headache,	fever,	cough,	nasal	congestion/sneezing,	fatigue,	
muscle/body	 aches	 and	 weakness.	 	 Children	 may	 also	 feel	
nauseated,	vomit	or	have	diarrhea.	Cold	symptoms	are	very	similar	
to	flu	symptoms,	however	the	primary	differences	between	a	cold	
and	 the	 flu	 is	 that	 the	 flu	 comes	 on	 very	 suddenly	 and	 typically	
causes	a	fever	to	occur	whereas	with	a	cold	your	symptoms	often	
come	on	gradually	and	a	fever	is	often	not	present.		If	you	suspect	that	either	you	or	a	loved	one	has	
the	flu,	it	is	important	to	seek	medical	evaluation	for	proper	diagnosis	and	treatment.		
	

Transmission:	The	flu	and	cold	are	both	caused	by	viruses	and	both	are	typically	spread	via	droplet	
transmission.		This	means	that	when	people	that	are	infected	with	the	flu	or	cold	virus	and	they	are	
coughing	and	sneezing,	they	release	droplets	into	the	air	that	can	be	inhaled	by	other	people	who	
can	then	become	infected.		When	someone	coughs	or	sneezes,	the	droplets	that	they	expel	into	the	
air	 can	 travel	 up	 to	 20	 feet	 at	 speeds	 of	 25-50	 miles	 per	 hour.	 	 These	 droplets	 can	 also	 stay	
suspended	in	the	air	for	hours.			
	

You	can	also	get	the	flu	from	contaminated	surfaces	(for	example	-	doorknobs,	faucets,	telephones).		
When	you	touch	a	contaminated	surface	and	then	touch	your	face,	this	allows	the	virus	to	enter	your	
nose	or	mouth	and	transmit	itself.	Keep	in	mind	that	viruses	can	live	on	surfaces	for	up	to	24	hours.		
	

Treatment	for	the	flu	includes	increasing	water	intake,	potential	antiviral	medication	(if	diagnosed	
within	48	hours	of	onset),	and	plenty	of	rest.	 	 	Antibiotics	are	 ineffective	against	 the	 flu	and	are	
sometimes	prescribed	to	prevent	a	secondary	infection	related	to	a	cold	virus.			Before	using	over	
the	counter	cold	or	flu	treatments,	please	consult	with	your	medical	provider.		
	
	

	

If	your	child	is	under	18	years	of	age,	it	is	very	
important	that	you	check	with	your	child’s	medical	

provider	before	administering	aspirin	or		
cold/flu	products	containing	aspirin.	

	
	
Other	Information:	According	to	the	CDC,	people	who	have	the	flu	are	typically	contagious	from	1	
day	prior	to	becoming	symptomatic	and	up	to	7	days	after	becoming	symptomatic.		Therefore,	it	is	
very	important	that	you	stay	home	from	work	or	school	for	approximately	7	days	after	symptoms	
begin	to	ensure	you	are	no	longer	contagious	to	others.		Sometimes	when	you	begin	feeling	better	
you	feel	well	enough	to	return	to	normal	activities	(including	work	or	school),	however	please	keep	
in	mind	that	the	goal	is	prevent	others	from	getting	sick	as	well	which	is	why	the	CDC	recommends	
staying	home	for	at	least	7	days	from	onset	of	symptoms.		

From the School Nurse......



EGHS Parent Newsletter 10 2nd Quarter - October 2019

As	flu	season	approaches,	it	is	important	for	you	to	consult	with	your	
medical	provider	to	determine	if	you	can	receive	it	or	not.		The	vaccine	
is	generally	recommended	for	those	age	6-months	and	up.		According	to	
the	CDC,	people	at	the	highest	risk	for	flu-related	complications	are	those	
with	underlying	health	conditions,	those	over	65	years	of	age,	and	children	
under	5	years	of	age	(especially	children	under	the	age	of	2).		Women	who	
are	pregnant	should	consult	with	their	medical	provider	before	obtaining	
the	flu	vaccine.		

	
Hand	 washing	 is	 an	 easy,	 and	 very	 important,	 measure	 that	 people	 are	
encouraged	to	implement	to	assist	in	preventing	transmission	of	the	flu	or	cold	
virus	to	themselves	or	others.	Vigorous	hand	washing	with	warm	water	and	
soap	for	at	least	15	seconds	is	best	practice.		
	
	

	
For	additional	information	regarding	influenza,		

please	click	on	this	link	to	the	CDC	website		
or	talk	to	your	medical	provider:	

https://www.cdc.gov/flu/protect/keyfacts.htm	
	
	

	
Chronic	Health	Conditions:	

	

School	achievement	is	dependent	upon	effectively	meeting	the	health	needs	of	each	student.		If	your	
student	 has	 a	 chronic	 health	 condition	 such	 as	 asthma,	 severe	 allergies,	 diabetes	 or	 a	 seizure	
disorder,	it	is	important	for	the	school,	medical	provider	and	family	to	work	together	to	provide	the	
best	educational	experience	possible.	
	

In	 an	 effort	 to	 provide	 your	 student	 the	 opportunity	 for	 a	 successful	 school	 year,	 a	 number	 of	
printable	healthcare	plans	are	available	on	the	District	214	Health	Services	webpage:		

https://www.d214.org/departments/health-forms/	
	
	

The	 care	 plans	 are	 designed	 to	 help	 the	 school	 nurse	 collaborate	 with	 your	 student’s	 medical	
provider	and	family	to	ensure	that	the	child’s	healthcare	needs	are	met	at	school.		You	can	print	the	
care	plan	from	the	link	listed	above	or	go	to	the	District	214	website	and	go	to	the	Health	Services	
tab.		We	ask	that	you	do	this	prior	to	the	start	of	each	school	year,	or	as	soon	as	possible	after	the	
school	year	begins.		A	new	care	plan	is	required	each	school	year.		
	

From the School Nurse......
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Student	Medication	Information:	
	

If	your	student	requires	daily	medication,	an	epinephrine	injector	or	inhaler	during	the	school	year,	these	
forms	are	also	available	on	the	District	214	website	on	the	Health	Services	page:		

https://www.d214.org/departments/health-forms/.	
	

Please	complete	the	forms	with	your	student’s	medical	provider	and	return	them	to	the	health	office	at	your	
child’s	school	along	with	the	medication.	The	medication	must	be	in	its	original	container	or	packaging	-	or	
alternatively	it	must	be	in	an	appropriately	labeled	container	from	a	pharmacy.	
	
	

Please	click	on	this	direct	link	to	the	district	medication	authorization	form:	
https://www.d214.org/assets/1/6/MEDICATION_FORM_2019.pdf	

	
The	school	nurse	is	available	to	meet	with	you	and	your	child	to	discuss	their	care	plan	or	any	concerns	you	
may	have	regarding	your	child’s	healthcare	needs	at	school.		
	

If	you	have	any	questions	or	concerns	or	if	you	would	like	to	schedule	a	meeting,	please	contact	Elk	Grove’s	
school	nurse,	Laura	Yamate	R.N.,	at	847-718-4473	or	via	email	at	laura.yamate@d214.org.	
	
	
	

Students	with	Asthma:	
	

Illinois	State	Law	requires	 that	all	 students	diagnosed	with	Asthma	
have	 an	 Asthma	 Action	 Plan	 on	 file	 with	 their	 school.	 	 An	 Asthma	
Action	 Plan	 is	 a	 plan	 developed	 by	 you	 and	 your	 child’s	 medical	
provider	that	provides	the	school	nurse	with	an	individualized	plan	of	
care	 for	 your	 student	 in	 the	 event	 that	 they	 experience	 asthma	
symptoms	at	school	or	at	school-sponsored	events	(such	as	coughing,	
wheezing,	shortness	of	breath,	chest	tightness	or	difficulty	breathing).	
We	 encourage	 you	 to	 consult	 with	 your	 child’s	 medical	 provider	
whether	 or	 not	 the	 child	 can	 self-carry	 their	 emergency	 asthma	
medication	at	school	or	if	you	prefer	to	keep	it	with	the	school	nurse.	

The	Medication	Permission/Medication	Self-Carry	Form	must	be	completed	and	turned	 in	along	
with	the	Asthma	Action	Plan.		The	links	to	all	of	the	appropriate	forms	are	listed	below.	We	ask	that	
you	 print	 out	 the	 forms	 you	 need,	 sign/date	 them,	 and	 have	 your	 student’s	 medical	 provider	
complete	the	rest	of	the	forms.		The	completed	forms	should	be	returned	to	the	School	Nurse	
at	your	student’s	school.		
	

https://www.d214.org/assets/1/6/asthma_planOnly.pdf	
	

https://www.d214.org/assets/1/6/MEDICATION_FORM_2019.pdf	

From the School Nurse......
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Students	with	Severe	Allergies:	
	
Additionally	-	It	is	very	important	that	the	school	nurse	be	made	aware	if	your	
child	has	a	severe	allergy	to	any	food,	insects,	latex	or	other	allergens.	A	Severe	
Allergy	 Action	 Plan	 should	 be	 completed	 by	 you	 and	 your	 student’s	 medical	
provider	and	be	turned	in	to	the	Health	Office	at	your	student’s	school	as	soon	as	
possible.		
	
The	link	for	the	Severe	Allergy	Action	Plan	is	listed	below.	
	

https://www.d214.org/assets/1/6/AAP_Allergy_and_Anaphylaxis_Emergency_Plan.pdf	
	
	
	
	

Students	with	Epilepsy:	
	

On	July	1,	2020	the	Seizure	Smart	School	Act	was	signed	into	law	in	Illinois.		
One	 aspect	 of	 this	 law	 requires	 that	parents/guardians	of	 children	with	
epilepsy	provide	a	Seizure	Action	Plan	to	the	school	nurse	so	that	medical	
care	specific	to	their	child	can	be	provided	at	school	or	at	school-sponsored	
activities.	 	A	 link	 to	 further	 information	regarding	 this	new	 law	 is	 listed	
below.		Additionally,	a	link	to	our	district	Seizure	Action	Plan	is	provided	
below	as	well.		
	

	

https://ilga.gov/LEGISLATION/ILCS/ilcs3.asp?ActID=4002&ChapterID=17	
	

https://www.d214.org/assets/1/6/Seizure_Action_Plan1.pdf	
	
	
	
	

If	you	have	any	questions	or	concerns,	please	contact	Laura	Yamate	R.N.,	the	Elk	Grove	High	
School	Nurse.		You	can	reach	her	at	847-718-4473	or	by	email	at	laura.yamate@d214.org	

	
	
	
	
	
	

From the School Nurse......
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 “Mini” Homecoming 2020     
Elk Grove High School     

 “DECADES” 
October 12th through16th  

 
FOLLOW EG Student council on Instagram and twitter!  

@elkgrovestudentcouncil to stay up to date on the whole week… 
and future events!! 

 
This year’s mini Homecoming theme is Decades…so each day will have a theme of two decades.  
Monday there is no school, so use it to plan your outfit or to make cool profile pics or backgrounds that 
you and show on zoom!  
 

ALL WEEK—Participate in SPIRIT DAYS:  

Show off your outfit or profile pic or background by putting it out on Instagram, tag 
elkgrovestudentcouncil and #EGhocospirt. You might win a prize! 

 
You can enter each day, so plan your outfit/profile/background!! 

 
• Tuesday’s theme is 50’s/60’s 
• Wednesday’s theme is 70’s/80’s 
• Thursday’s theme is 90’s/00’s 
• Friday’s theme is Green/Gold/EG Spirit!   

 

Get Creative! 
 

 
Tuesday, October 13th  -  SCAVENGER HUNT! 

 
We will have a SCAVENGER HUNT  -  Gather a few 
friends and form a team of 2-4 people. Register your 
team at SCAVENGER HUNT REGISTRATION. 
You’ll need a team name and the names of the team 
members. You need to register by MONDAY at 
8:00pm. Once you’ve registered, you will get a zoom 
link. The scavenger hunt zoom will start at 3:45pm 

and you will get the list of possible items to find. Then, you’ll leave the zoom and go HUNTING! You can do 
this in any neighborhood, you just need to be a little creative! Take a picture of your group with as many of the 
items on the list as you can, put the pics in a Notability doc and email it in. Winning group is the one that finds 
the most items…if there’s a tie, the team that does it fastest wins!  Email Ms. Heintz with questions.  

 

You must submit your pictures by 5:45pm!! 

 



EGHS Parent Newsletter 15 2nd Quarter - October 2019

Wednesday, October 14th  -  CHALK the side WALK! 
 

COME and help CHALK the sidewalk all around the school 
to welcome more students back into the building! Register at 
CHALK the WALK REGISTRATION. You will need to 
have the COVID waiver signed by a parent/guardian (it only 
needs to be done one time.) Come to EGHS between 3:45 
and 5:45pm, wear your mask, get checked in by Door 29- 
your temp will be taken and you’ll get a bunch of sidewalk 
chalk to welcome back everyone to the building! You can 
socially distance and draw to your heart’s content! 

 

 
 

Thursday, October 15th  -  Outdoor Movie! 
 

Celebrate the mini Homecoming trip through the DECADES by coming to 
an outdoor “DRIVE IN” MOVIE in EG’s own south parking lot. Register at 
OUTDOOR MOVIE REGISTRATION You may come in a car or be 
dropped off with a lawn chair or blanket. Everyone will sit outside, either in 
the “seating section” or next to your car, so bring a chair or blanket. You’ll 
sit socially distanced, with masks on—no food allowed outside to see one of 
these 90s movies: Clueless, Back to the Future, Footloose, Sixteen Candles 
or Goonies… and you get to vote on which you’d like. The movie will be 
announced on Insta and twitter Thursday after school. Cost is $2 per person 
for the movie. 
 
If you have ANY QUESTIONS about Homecoming, please email Ms. Heintz, Student Council sponsor 
nancy.heintz@d214.org. 
 
 
 

FOLLOW EG Student Council on Instagram and Twitter!  
@elkgrovestudentcouncil  

Stay up to date on the Mini-Homecoming fun planned….. 
and ALL future events!! 

#eghocospirit 
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When	 the	 COVID-19	 pandemic	 hit	 the	 nation	 and	 began	 to	 create	 local	 ramifications,	 the	 District	 214	
Education	Foundation	–	and	the	community	–	stepped	up.	The	Foundation	launched	#214Cares,	an	online	
campaign	aimed	at	providing	 funding	 for	 immediate	needs	 faced	by	District	214	 students	and	 families	
falling	illness,	job	loss	and	unforeseen	poverty.	
	
The	 campaign	has	 raised	more	 than	$100,000	–	 and	 counting.	The	money	has	 assisted	more	 than	300	
families,	funding	food	and	supplies,	utility	bills,	rent	and	mortgage	payments,	car	repairs	so	families	can	
make	it	to	their	jobs	and	curricular	and	co-curricular	costs.	
	
The	effort	is	a	partnership	between	the	Foundation	and	District	schools	–	specifically	the	student	services	
staff	in	every	building,	whose	members	have	worked	diligently	to	identify	those	with	needs	and	ensure	
that	those	needs	are	being	met	by	the	Foundation	funds.	The	disbursement	of	the	funding	is	overseen	in	
large	 part	 by	 the	 Foundation’s	 Student	 Needs	 Task	 Force,	 a	 group	 of	 volunteers	 comprising	 District	
retirees,	community	members	and	Foundation	trustees	who	worked	tirelessly	to	ensure	equity	wherever	
possible.		
	
Recipients	have	been	overwhelmed	by	the	community’s	generosity,	sending	notes	expressing	sentiments	
like	“Thank	so	very	much!	This	will	definitely	help	our	family!”	and	“I	wanted	to	take	a	minute	and	thank	
you	all	for	this	great	gift.	Thank	you	from	the	bottom	of	our	hearts.”			
	
Join	the	movement!	Gifts	continue	to	be	accepted	at	www.214foundation.org,	with	opportunities	to	adopt	
a	family	with	a	$250	contribution	(this	funds	one	WalMart	e-gift	card)	or	provide	recurring	monthly	gifts	
via	credit	card.	Checks	also	can	be	made	out	to	the	D214	Education	Foundation	with	“Cares”	in	the	memo	
line	and	sent	to	2121	S.	Goebbert	Road	in	Arlington	Heights,	IL	60005.		
	
 

Your	donations	have	helped	us	raise	nearly	$100,000,	helping	nearly	300	families.	But	
the	needs	are	on	pace	to	far	outweigh	what	has	been	collected.	

 

GIVE NOW #214CARES  
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Township	High	School	District	214	

The	Center	for	Career	Discovery	supports	students	with	authentic,	relevant	and	meaningful	career	related	
learning	 experiences	 to	 help	 them	 discover	 their	 future.	 This	 fall,	 as	 the	 District	 resets,	 redefines	 and	
restarts	amid	the	pandemic,	the	program	is	shifting	its	focus	to	micro-internships.		

Micro-internships	 allow	 students	 to	 engage	 virtually	 with	 professional	 coaches	 from	 our	 community	
business	partners.	Professional	coaches	will	assist	students	by	providing	real-world	connections	to	their	
career	areas	of	interests.	Remote	projects,	research	and	career	development	experiences	will	provide	the	
opportunity	 to	 seek	guidance	and	 feedback	 from	a	professional	 coach.	These	collaborative	experiences	
provide	students	the	chance	to	gain	valuable	insights.		

Community	partnerships	are	the	key	to	this	program’s	success.	Professional	coaching	has	been	shown	to	
increase	 student	 engagement	 in	 school	 activities,	 elevate	 self-efficacy	 and	 boost	 college	 and	 career	
outcomes.	If	you	are	interested	in	being	a	professional	coach	to	District	214	students,		contact	Kathy	Wicks,	
partnership	manager,	at	kathy.wicks@d214.org.	You	do	not	need	to	be	local.	This	is	an	ideal	opportunity	
for	alumni	in	particular	to	engage	with	current	students.		

Students	are	encouraged	to	apply	for	Spring	2021	micro-internships	via	Apply214.org 
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INFORMATION	REGARDING	“EVERY	STUDENT	SUCCEEDS”		
AND	ELK	GROVE	HIGH	SCHOOL	

	

The	Elementary	 and	 Secondary	Education	Act	 (also	 known	 as	 the	Every	 Student	 Succeeds	Act	 or	
ESSA)	 is	 a	 federal	 law	 meant	 to	 ensure	 that	 all	 school	 children,	 whatever	 their	 economic	
background,	 can	 achieve	 high	 academic	 standards.	 Because	 of	 this	 law,	 Elk	 Grove	 High	 School	
receives	funding	from	the	federal	government	in	the	form	of	Title	I	and	Title	II-A	grants.	The	Title	I	
grant	 is	 awarded	 to	 the	 school	based	on	 the	number	of	 low-income	students	 enrolled.	This	 grant	
supports	programs	for	children	who	are	at	risk	of	failing.	The	Title	II-A	grant	helps	pay	for	teacher	
training	and	professional	development.	Title	grant	funding	covers	part	of	the	cost	of	programs	at	Elk	
Grove	such	as	supplementary	 tutoring,	 field	 trips	 to	college	campuses,	Collegepalooza,	and	parent	
outreach	meetings.		
ESSA	 also	 says	 that	 parents	 have	 a	 right	 to	 know	 about	 the	 professional	 qualifications	 of	 their	
children’s	classroom	teachers.	You	can	ask	for	information	about	teachers’	 licensing	and	academic	
degrees.	 You	 also	 have	 the	 right	 to	 know	 whether	 your	 child	 is	 being	 provided	 services	 by	
paraprofessionals	and	what	their	qualifications	are.	We	are	pleased	to	report	all	teachers	in	District	
214	 are	 highly	 qualified,	 as	 defined	 by	 the	 Illinois	 State	 Board	 of	 Education.	 Highly	 qualified	
teachers	have	a	bachelor’s	degree	or	higher	and	a	state	teaching	license.	In	addition,	for	each	core	
subject	 area	 of	 teaching	 responsibility,	 all	 teachers	 have	 either	 passed	 a	 content-area	 test	 or	
completed	 a	 college	 degree	 in	 that	 subject.	 All	 paraprofessionals	 are	 endorsed	 by	 the	 state	 as	
paraprofessional	 educators,	 having	 completed	 at	 least	 60	 semester	 hours	 of	 college	 credit	 or	 the	
equivalent.	If	this	situation	ever	changes,	you	will	be	notified	promptly.	
Elk	Grove	High	School	and	District	214	encourage	you	to	become	involved	in	your	child’s	education,	
as	outlined	in	the	accompanying	School-Parent	Compact.	You	are	invited	to	attend	the	annual	Title	I	
meeting	 and	parent-teacher	 conferences,	 and	you	 are	 also	 encouraged	 to	 join	 groups	 such	 as	 the	
Parent	 Teacher	 Council	 and	 Padres	 Unidos.	 A	 schedule	 of	 parent	 activities	 is	 published	 in	 the	
quarterly	newsletter	and	on	the	school	website.	It	is	district	policy	that	parents,	staff	and	students	
share	the	responsibility	for	improved	academic	achievement.		
Thank	you	and	please	enjoy	the	upcoming	school	year.	
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INFORMACIÓN	SOBRE	“CADA	ESTUDIANTE	TRIUNFA”		
Y	ELK	GROVE	HIGH	SCHOOL	

	

La	Ley	de	Educación	Primaria	y	Secundaria	(también	conocida	como	Cada	Estudiante	Triunfa	o	ESSA,	
por	 sus	 siglas	 en	 inglés)	 es	 una	 legislación	 que	 intenta	 asegurar	 que	 todos	 los	 estudiantes,	 sin	
importar	 sus	 situaciones	económicas,	puedan	alcanzar	altos	estándares	académicos.	Gracias	a	esta	
ley,	Elk	Grove	High	School	recibe	fondos	del	gobierno	federal	en	la	forma	de	subvenciones	llamadas	
Título	 I	 y	 Título	 II-A.	 La	 subvención	 Título	 I	 se	 otorga	 a	 la	 escuela	 basándose	 en	 el	 número	 de	
estudiantes	con	bajos	recursos.	Esta	subvención	apoya	programas	para	niños	en	riesgo	de	reprobar.	
La	subvención	Título	II-A	ayuda	a	pagar	por	el	entrenamiento	y	desarrollo	profesional	de	maestros.	
Estas	 subvenciones	 federales	 cubren	parte	del	 costo	de	 los	programas	en	Elk	Grove,	 tales	 como	 la	
tutoría	 suplementaria,	 excursiones	 a	 recintos	universitarios,	 el	 evento	Collegepalooza,	 y	 reuniones	
de	enlace	familiar.	
ESSA	también	dice	que	los	padres	tienen	derecho	a	saber	acerca	de	las	cualificaciones	profesionales	
de	los	maestros	de	sus	hijos.	Usted	puede	pedir	información	sobre	las	cualificaciones	de	los	maestros	
de	su	hijo/a,	incluso	sus	licencias	y	títulos	universitarios.	Usted	también	tiene	el	derecho	de	saber	si	
su	 hijo/a	 está	 recibiendo	 servicios	 de	 un	 asistente	 y	 cuales	 son	 sus	 cualificaciones.	 Nos	 da	 gusto	
informarle	que	todos	los	maestros	en	el	Distrito	214	están	altamente	cualificados,	según	la	definición	
de	la	Junta	Educativa	del	Estado	de	Illinois.	Los	maestros	altamente	cualificados	tienen	al	menos	una	
licenciatura	 (bachelor’s	degree)	y	una	 licencia	estatal	de	enseñanza.	Además,	para	cada	asignatura	
principal	 que	 el	 maestro	 enseña,	 él/ella	 ha	 pasado	 un	 examen	 estatal	 o	 ha	 completado	 un	 título	
universitario	en	esa	materia.	Todos	los	asistentes	del	Distrito	214	son	aprobados	por	el	estado	como	
educadores	paraprofesionales,	 con	 al	menos	60	horas	de	 estudio	universitario	 o	 el	 equivalente.	 Si	
esta	situación	cambia,	usted	será	notificado	lo	más	pronto	posible.	
Elk	Grove	High	 School	 y	 el	 Distrito	 214	 les	 recomiendan	 que	 se	 involucren	 en	 la	 educación	 de	 su	
hijo/a,	así	como	se	describe	en	el	Pacto	adjunto.	Se	le	invita	a	asistir	a	la	reunión	anual	de	Título	I	y	a	
las	conferencias	individuales	con	sus	maestros,	y	también	se	le	alienta	a	unirse	a	grupos	como	Padres	
Unidos	y	el	Parent	Teacher	Council.	Un	calendario	de	actividades	para	padres	se	publica	en	el	boletín	
y	 en	 el	 sitio	Web	de	 la	 escuela.	Es	 la	norma	del	distrito	que	 los	padres,	 el	 personal	 y	 los	 alumnos	
compartan	la	responsabilidad	de	mejorar	los	logros	académicos.		
Gracias	y	que	disfruten	el	próximo	año	escolar.	
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Discover your 
future today.

College and Career Ready! Night: A Virtual Event

Current and future District 214 students and their families are invited to learn about  
the myriad opportunities available to them:

◼ explore careers while in high school 
◼ simultaneously earn high school and college credits 
◼ participate in work-based learning experiences and internships 

Please join us as we engage in moderated panel discussions with industry professionals, 
university and college partners, and D214 faculty, students and staff.

Each session will run for 45 minutes and will be recorded for those who are unable  
to attend.

We look forward to seeing you!

College and Career Ready! Night:
A Virtual Event 
Tuesday, October 20
6:00 to 8:00 p.m.

A detailed schedule with zoom links will be available soon.
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Explore careers through our Career Pathways program

District 214  
College 
and Career 
Exploration 
2020

www.d214.org @District214 @district214 @district214

FOLLOW HIGH SCHOOL DISTRICT 214

6:00 pm - 6:30 pm Welcome and Introduction to Career Pathways

6:30 pm - 7:15 pm Career Pathway Panels*

�	 Agriculture, Food and Natural Resources

�	 Audio/Video Technology and Communications

�	 Business Management and Administration / Finance / Marketing

�	 Health Sciences – Nursing, Pre-Med

�	 Early/Elementary Education

�	 Information Technology and Cybersecurity

�	 Science, Technology, Engineering and Mathematics: Manufacturing

�	 Aviation

7:15 pm - 8:00 pm Career Pathway Panels*

�	 Agriculture, Food and Natural Resources

�	 Visual and Performing Arts

�	 Business Management and Administration / Finance / Marketing

�	 Health Sciences – Allied Health

�	 Secondary Ed

�	 Information Technology and Cybersecurity

�	 Government and Public Administration / Law, Public Safety,  
 Corrections and Security / Human Services

�	 Transportation, Distribution and Logistics / Architecture and Construction 

8:00 pm - 8:05 pm Closing Remarks

Several pre-recorded sessions on topics of interest will also be available  
to view at your convenience

* Panels will run live, simultaneously. All sessions will be recorded and  
available to view at your convenience after the event.

All event information, including a detailed schedule with Zoom links,  

will be available closer to the event date at: 

https://www.discover214.org/collegeandcareernight
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District 214 Budget Online
Pursuant to Section 17-1.2 of the Illinois School Code (105 ILCS 5/17-1.2) notice is given 
that the 2018-2019 District 214 budget, itemized by receipts and expenditures, is now 
available on the District #214 website.  The budget does not have to be on individual 
school websites, only on the district website.

You may find this information at:

https://www.d214.org/departments/financial-documents/

D214 ON FACEBOOK AND TWITTER
Stay up to date on the latest news from High School District 214 and its schools 

by following and liking our Twitter and Facebook accounts.
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EGHS PARENT NEWSLETTER 2ND QUARTER - OCTOBER 2020 

Funding provided in whole or in part by the Illinois Department of Human  
Services-Division of Substance Use Prevention and Recovery (IDHS-SUPR) and the  

Substance Abuse and Mental Health Services Administration (SAMHSA). 

Looking for local 
teen resources? 

 Interested in 
recovery services? 

Visit 
cpydcoalition.org!

Kenneth Young Korner
CPYDCoalition @CPYDCoalition cpydcoalition.org CPYD.Coalition

Elk Grove Police Department 
901 Wellington Ave. 
Elk Grove Village, IL

Your LOCAL 
Drop-off site:

Visit DEATakeBack.com and cpydcoaliton.org to learn more.

Saturday, October 24th  

is  Drug Take Back Day
Have any unused or expired prescription drug medications 
Drop them off during Drug Take Back Day at the Elk Grove 
Police Department, no questions asked! The drug drop box 

at EGPD is also available year round, 24/7.

In collaboration with Kenneth Young Center, the EG Police 
Department will be hosting a Drug Take Back event! 

Kenneth Young Center will be handing out  
community resources and candy.

SAVE THE DATE!

This 
service is 
free-of-
charge

Teens may feel worried, stressed, 
anxious, frustrated or lonely during 
events like the current COVID-19 
pandemic. The social distancing rules 
and other limitations may contribute to 
more stress and feeling bored at home.

1. Encourage reaching out to friend  
by phone, text, video chat,  and 
social media 

2. Learn a TikTok dance with them 
3. Sign up for a virtual class or    
webinar together 
4. Binge watch their favorite series 
5. Create new topics of conversation 
6. Be a positive adult role model,  
manage your own stress in  
healthy ways, and minimize  
alcohol consumption

Helping Teens           
during COVID-19

 Here are a few recommendations 
you can do to help teens relax 

while staying away from alcohol 
or other substances:

Parents and caregivers, enjoy  
a night in with your teen! Join us 
every month for our webinar series, 
A Scoop of Advice!  
 
Engage in conversations on positive 
youth development topics such as 
bullying, internet safety,  
alcohol/substance use prevention 
and much more!  

To register, visit:  
cpydcoalition.org/scoop-of-advice 



EGHS Parent Newsletter 25 2nd Quarter - October 2019

 
BOLETÍN DE PADRES DE EGHS  2O TRIMESTRE - OCTUBRE 2020 

Fondos provistos en mayoría o en parte por el Departamento de Servicios Humanos de         
Illinois - División de Prevención y Recuperación del Uso de Sustancias (IDHS-SUPR) y la 

Administración de Servicios del Abuso de Sustancias y Salud Mental (SAMHSA).

¿Busca recursos para 
adolescentes 
locales? ¿Le 
interesan los 
servicios  de 

recuperación? visite 
cpydcoalition.org!

Kenneth Young Korner
CPYDCoalition @CPYDCoalition cpydcoalition.org CPYD.Coalition

El departamento de policia 
de Elk Grove 
901 Wellington Ave. 
Elk Grove Village, IL

SU SITIO LOCAL 
DE DEVOLUCIÓN:

Visite DEATakeBack.com y cpydcoaliton.org para aprender mas.

sábado, 24 de octubre es 
Día De Recuperación de            

Medicamentos Recetados
 ¿Tiene algún medicamento recetado que no usa o 

caducado? Déjelos durante el Día de Recuperación de 
medicamentos recetados en el Departamento de Policía de 

Elk Grove. El buzón de medicamentos en EGPD también 
está disponible durante todo el año.

En colaboración con KYC, el Departamento de Policía de 
EG organizará un evento de Recuperación de Drogas. 

¡KYC va tener recursos de comunidad y dulces!

¡RESERVA el Dia!

Este 
servicio 

es 
gratuito

Los adolescentes pueden sentirse 
preocupados, estresados, ansiosos, 
frustrados o solos durante eventos 
como la pandemia de COVID-19. Las 
reglas de distanciamiento social y otras 
limitaciones pueden contribuir a más 
estrés y aburrimiento en el hogar.

1. Anime a su joven a comunicarse 
con amigos por mensajes de texto, 
video chat y redes sociales 
2. Aprendan un baile de TikTok  
3. Tomen una clase virtual 
4. Vean una series nueva en la tele 
5. Crean nuevos temas de 
conversación 
6. Sea un modelo positivo, controle 
el estrés de manera saludable y 
minimice el consumo de alcohol

Ayude A Adolescentes Y 
Preadolescentes Durante             

El COVID-19

Aquí hay algunas 
recomendaciones para ayudar a 

los adolescentes a relajarse 
mientras se mantienen alejados 
del alcohol y otras sustancias:

¡Padres y cuidadores, disfruten de 
una noche con su adolescente! 
¡Acompáñenos cada mes para 

nuestra serie de seminarios web, 
Helados y Consejos!  

Participe en conversaciones sobre 
temas positivos de desarrollo 

juvenil como el acoso, seguridad de 
internet, prevención de alcohol y 

consumo de sustancias                        
y mucho más!  

Para registrarse, visite:  
cpydcoalition.org/scoop-of-advice 
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 Elk Grove High 
School School  

Presents…  
A Night to Support Your 

School Band!

Buy APPLE PIES for 
Donation!

($1 minimum required donation per pie)

Available at the 2nd 
window when you 
pick up your order!

Pies and tips are 
CASH ONLY.

Tell your family and friends 
about this special 
fundraiser for Elk Grove 
High School Band!

At Elk Grove Village McDonald’s
10 W. Biesterfield Rd.

Friday, October 16
12:00 p.m. - 8:00 p.m.
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October 16 at Your Elk Grove Village McDonald’s
Fundraiser Slips

HELP Elk Grove Village High School    
Use one slip for your family, 

and share one with a friend!
Please turn in slip at the drive-thru, show on phone or simply say 

you are with Elk Grove Village High School!

BUY APPLE PIES FOR DONATION!
($1 minimum required donation per pie)

Available at the 2nd window 
when you pick 
up your order.
Cash only for pies 
and tips!

When: Friday, October 16, 2020
12:00 PM - 8.00 PM

Where: McDonald’s of Elk Grove Village
                 10 W. Biesterfield Rd.

Please turn in slip at the drive-thru, show on phone or simply say you are with Elk 
Grove Village High School!

20% of purchases by families will be donated to Elk Grove Village High School Band.
Fundraiser slips may not be distributed on McDonald’s Property.

October 16 at Your Elk Grove Village McDonald’s
Fundraiser Slips

HELP Elk Grove Village High School   
Use one slip for your family, 

and share one with a friend!
Please turn in slip at the drive-thru, show on phone or simply say 

you are with Elk Grove Village High School!

BUY APPLE PIES FOR DONATION!
($1 minimum required donation per pie)

Available at the 2nd window 
when you pick 
up your order.
Cash only for pies 
and tips!

When: Friday, October 16, 2020
12:00 PM - 8.00 PM

Where: McDonald’s of Elk Grove Village
                10 W. Biesterfield Rd.

Please turn in slip at the drive-thru, show on phone or simply say you are with Pope Elk 
Grove Village High School!

20% of purchases by families will be donated to Elk Grove Village High School Band.
Fundraiser slips may not be distributed on McDonald’s Property.
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Township High School District 214
Elk Grove High School
500 W. Elk Grove Blvd.
Elk Grove Village, IL 60007


